
Call to Order: 11:40 AM
9.7.21
Attendance: Shilo Sagert-ossart , Ashley Johnson, Aimee Dawson, Rachel Richardson,
Tom Schachet, Ms. Jayroe, Ms. Rainkin, Mr. Hitchcock

Notes from principal
● Kids are doing a great job following school rules and protocols with masks.
● Fox acres fundraiser was awesome, presenting the school with $21,000, all who

participated want to continue the fundraiser.
● Finishing up testing with the kids, especially the younger ones to see where they

are after our wild year last school year. Testing all will help determine where
teachers can help with accelerating their skills.

Discussions
● Meeting times with all staff was determined to be 11:40 the first week of each

month. Rachel already sent out the dates and invites.
● Ashley went over the expenditure sheet, explained which account the activities

are coming from.
● We approved scholastic for the preschool and Ashley mentioned the early bird

special for the spring if we choose to continue it.
● Discussed researching where to get the best deals on audio books. Talked about

potentially bringing in a vendor.
● Told the staff about their classroom budgets that the PTO was giving them.
● Presented the budget for the teachers to get the books they need/want based on

their wish lists, and adding books to the library with a $15,000 budget.
● Butterbraids fundraiser is a go again this year, they will be delivered the week

before Thanksgiving.

Principal Schachet expressed how he loved the layout of Ashley’s budget, and how
appropriate it was, easy to read and understand.

We all voted unanimously to approve the budget for the school year.

Ashley said that a final copy of everything that was approved will be emailed out to
everybody.

Adjourned: 12:00PM



Ashley Johnson - President, Shilo Sagert-Jossart - Vice President, Andrea Stahl -
Treasurer, Aimee Dawson-Secretary


